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We are accepting new registrations for the   

2024-2025 school year.  Visit our website at                                   

livingstoneschool.ca and click the Online                       

Registration tab.  Existing students do not need 

to register for next year.  For Kindergarten, your 

child must be 5 years of age on or before                    

December 31, 2024. 

Athletics                                                                                            

Sports Booster Meeting tonight at 6:30 p.m.                  

Good luck to our Senior Basketball teams at their 

Post-Season Tournaments this weekend!  Boys 

compete at Coalhurst and Girls at Nanton.                                                                                    

The Mini Basketball team will be participating in a 

tournament in Fort Macleod this Friday. 

Good luck to all of our Sabres! 

Basketball fees are past due.  Payment is accepted 

by cash or cheque at the Office, or on School                  

Cash Online.   

Badminton is starting and sign up sheets are           

posted by the Gym. Sports Booster Meeting:  

March 13 @ 6:30 p.m.                                                              

Sports Booster Citrus Fundraiser 

The Club is selling California pink grapefruit and 

navel oranges (38-40 lb boxes).                                                 

Forms will be sent home with students tomorrow 

and orders are due on March 14.  Delivery to the 

school will take place on March 20.                                                                          

Funds raised directly support athletics at                    

Livingstone School so that ALL students have the 

opportunity to play. 

Pincher Creek & District Mustangs Football 

Registration Nights for Players Ages 8-18 

Pincher Creek, March 7, Pincher Creek Pool Lobby, 

6:00-9:00 p.m. 

Crowsnest Pass:  MDM Community Centre, March 

13, 5:30-7:00 p.m.  For more information email 

pcdmustangs@gmail.com 

Nutrition Program                                                     
Northback Special Presentation 
Monday, March 4 at 9:15 a.m. 
All community members welcome! 

We want to give a BIG Sabre welcome back to        

Mrs. Sudayko! Ms. Breckenridge has taken a            

position in the Grade 4 classroom. 

Free Soup Day! Monday, March 4 

Kindness Matters 

Livingstone School students in grades 9 -12 

are invited to travel to CCHS gymnasium for 

the "Search for Success" Summer Job and                   

Volunteer connection event. 

Wednesday March 20, 2024; 9:30 - 11:30 a.m. 

There will be over a dozen area employers and 

volunteer organizations available to                          

connect with students! 

The LSA Society will be hosting an Online  

Silent Auction on March 24 & 25!                                                                  

Donations for this event are greatly                        

appreciated and may be given to any LSA                      

athlete or dropped off at the Office.       

Grades K—9 Staff Planning & Collaboration Day 

Thursday, March 14, regular classes for                                

Grades 10-12 only. 

LRSD Inter-School Collaboration Day                       

Friday, March 15, no classes for all students. 


